

Parent Collaborative Network Agenda Monday, October 2, 2017

Members Present: Sarah Raper, Jenny Whitney, Keri Wray, Elaine Jack,

Angela Carson Visitors: None Date: 10/2/17 Time: 6:00 pm

Location: CFCI Museum Room

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

DISCUSSION:

| Meeting Dates | 5 minutes | November: 7 th 8:15am |
|---------------|------------|---|
| | | January: 8 th 8:15am- logistics did not work |
| | | for an evening meeting this month. We will reevaluate for February. |
| Hot Lunch | | Will bring details from Kathy Coke. |
| Discussion | | |
| | | A lot of fast food typically, a lot of waste, |
| | 10 minutes | unhealthy, etc. |
| | | Committee will table discussion and Lori will |
| | | follow up with more details. At this time, we |
| | | are not sure the time commitment for a staff |
| | | member or volunteers would be viable. |
| Documentation | | There are a lot of things that could have been |
| of activity | | put on agenda, but we have been able to |
| outside of | | redirect items or answer questions on own. |
| meetings | 10 minutes | |
| | | Discussed sending individual reports when Kelli |
| | | emails about agenda items for the General |
| | | Updates portion of the agenda. |
| Early Check | | Parents that are there for the end of the day |
| out Policy | 40 | with museums, volunteering, etc. Is there a |
| | 10 minutes | time where we can sign out students? |
| | | Lori shared that if the teacher is okay to |
| | | dismiss at the end of a museum, etc., then |
| | | that is fine. We don't want siblings to be |
| | | pulled early from their classes though as |



Parent Collaborative Network Agenda Monday, October 2, 2017

| | | closing circle is such an important part of the day. The parent and child (if siblings) can go to the multipurpose room. |
|-----------------------------|------------|--|
| Supply/School Pak update | 10 minutes | Next Steps: 1. Potential Coordinator-Sandy Eyles is willing to coordinator. 2. Coordinator surveys to see if there is enough interest- Angela will reach out to Sandy to develop a survey for the community with information. 3. Research/Vet Companies (Kathy Coke and Coordinator)- can put in this year's list to get quotes. 4. Lori-work with teachers/admin- find out when supply lists would need to be ready |
| General Updates | | Discussed that it is okay to park in handicap spots by the church in large parking lot for pick up/drop off. A parent had a question regarding the HVAC system in a K-1 classroom that Jenny was able to reach out to admin and provide clarification on (problem resolved). Working on getting quotes for a more solid fence design for the K-3 playground. Landscaping is fabulous! Appreciate the reminder about the cell phones, it is an issue that has also been brought to our attention. |

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS:

FUTURE DISCUSSION ITEMS: